## **Shire of Bordescros**

Monthly Meeting Minutes 13/7/2015

Meeting Opened 19:20.

Attended: Tamsin Walle-Semmler (Chairperson), Paul Willis (Marshal), Scott Bulters (Herald, List), and Anastasia Jubb.

Apologies: Julie Willis (Treasurer).

Last Month's Minutes: Paul Moved, Tamsin Seconded, all in Favour (Passed)

Correspondence:

- Paul handed in the final report for the Wagga Wagga council grant.
- June Bank Statement.
- See Hospitaller's report.

# Reeve:

- See report in dropbox.
- Vista Print Business cards cost \$26.98 Tamsin to be refunded.
- Archery supplies cost \$113 Tamsin to be refunded.
- Wagga Wagga Council owed \$33 for Loch Corbie bash.

### Seneschal:

- Things going fine generally, still in the process of building numbers.
- Still no steward for Border war.
- Business cards have come in.

### Marshal:

- Rapier combat at Loch Corbie Bash James and Bruce Willis only combatants.
- 3 newbies run through basics of rapier.
- No combat in Albury.

### Herald:

- Position to become vacant in October. Position needs to advertised.
- Names and Devices for Anastasia and Ethan Jubb have progressed to decision stage.

## Lists: N/A

### Chirurgeon:

• Paul Willis has renewed his first aid certificate.

### Constable:

• 2 people did not fill in sign in forms in at Loch Corbie bash.

Hospitaller: 4 emails received showing interest in joining group.

#### Loch Corbie:

- We received no invite for Fusion festival.
- Knight of Knights moved to 29/08/2015.
- Paul Willis chased up about hand sewing machine. The supplier is waiting on supplies from China. The supplier is looking at another source.

#### General:

- Shed at scout camps may be viable. Paul Willis could have the offenders he manages build the concrete slab so long as we supply the materials. James will continue to look into this.
- Applause festival:
  - Tamsin to ask Tracey if we can borrow one of her sunshades.
  - We will require 5 meters Square for fighting plus room for sunshade.
  - Display to be similar to Fusion festival from last year.
  - Pizza suggested for feast food after festival.
  - Tamsin will contact and organise details.

In well

Meeting Closed 19:50.

18-7-15